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Updated Emergency Assistance for Nonpublic Schools 

Frequently Asked Questions 

Eligibility 

1. Must a school that was awarded the first round of PPP include those funds as a

cost offset to the financial impact of COVID on the nonpublic school, especially

if the funds were used to pay regular salaries and operating expenses and were

not used for COVID related expenses such as cleaning or PPE?

Yes.  The school should also record the revenue losses etc. that forced the

school to use PPP funds to pay salaries.

2. Are schools still eligible that apply for and receive PPP support

The federal statute excludes schools that have received PPP funding after

December 27, 2020.  Schools can apply for the PPP program, but they can only

accept the federal funds from one source.    Schools should anticipate that these

federal funds will be subject to audit.

3. Can we apply for PPP after December 27th and apply for EANS?

Yes, but you will have to decline one or the other.

4. The guidance for the EANS says that we cannot submit a LOI if we received

PPP funding after December 27th, 2020. While we did receive PPP funding

after that date, however it was only for our OCFS funded employees

(specifically based on OCFS payroll numbers not SED). Does this then exclude

our SED programming for the EANS funding?

Yes, you will not be able to receive EANS funding.

Submission 

5. What if I have multiple sites with multiple BEDS numbers, how do I submit a

letter of intent?

You can submit 3 Letters of Intent (1 for each school) OR you can use the
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       You should only file one set, in this case just the spreadsheet.  

 

7. How do I submit the letter of intent spreadsheet for pooled funds? 

 

 File by email to 

mailto:EANS@nysed.gov
mailto:EANS@nysed.gov
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amount even though none of the COVID-19 costs in the LOI were applied 


